
Dear Keith, 
 
As I’m planning to move to another institution, I would like to keep this offer open. However, I´d like to 
let you know that immunology was a -forced- landing field back in my home country, Chile, and that 
now I am starting errands to return to the neurodegenerative field, which is my primary research area, 
but keeping immunology perspectives too.  
 
If this is not a concern to you, which I hope is not, I would love to participate in the Editorial Board of 
Immunotherapy. My sub-area of research would be neurodegenerative diseases and innate immune 
system. In terms of therapy, me past research here at Universidad de Los Andes involved the use of 
Mesenchymal Stem Cells for treatment of autoimmune diseases. 
 
I would love to hear from you soon, and hopefully you can still consider me as an Editor.  
 
Thanks for the opportunity, 
Rodrigo 
 
PD: most probably I will use my personal e-mail address rod.fuentealba@gmail.com during the next 
months, in the meantime I´m getting my next position. 

 

mailto:rod.fuentealba@gmail.com

